
 University Council Remarks: Wednesday, September 20, 2023, 3:30 PM 

 Reintroduction 
 -  George Moore- SBP and leader of the Student Government Association 
 -  Appreciative of all of UGA’s Faculty and Administration and it’s an honor to work so 

 closely with everyone this year 

 What have we done? 
 -  Welcome Back Event  in Tate Plaza 

 -  Springboard for  Fun Music Friday 
 -  s  where we will feature a student band in Tate Plaza  on Fridays from 11am-2pm 

 -  First Year Programs:  157 applications 
 -  90 Freshmen added into each of our three programs for freshmen 
 -  Preparing student leaders and helping them community 

 -  One Time Allocation Fund  where we can give up to $600 each semester to clubs which 
 sustains many student organizations 

 -  Give update on how much is allocated 
 -  Started our  100 Orgs in 100 Days  where our SBVP is meeting with 100 clubs this 

 semester to better advocate and listen 
 -  Collaborated with UGA Libraries to get  study room trackers  in the MLC and now on 

 UGA app 
 -  Worked with UGA Career Center to get a  free headshot booth 

 What are we doing? 
 -  Transfer T-Shirt Swap  with cookies and collaboration with Transfer Student Club 
 -  Best of Athens  - Student Choice Award election to local Athens businesses 
 -  Planning for our  Fall Mayoral Breakfast 

 Thank you! 


